February 15, 1995 hinutes of the Tassel [op Lommittee

Present: robert Mhetz, (halrperson, Ernest allen and bonna
Johnson.

The minutes of January 11, 1995 were approved as read.
The agenda of february 15, was approved.

(1d Business:

ponna Johnson submitted a draft of the Tassel Top brochure.
Minor changes were made by the committee. The brochure with
its corrections was approved and should be available in april.

In an effort to increzse awareness of Tassel Top, . metz spoke
with Sharon Walgreen as to the possibility of using lassel Top
for the Recreation Swimming Program. A humber of problems in
making a change were pointed out. The director of the swimming
program will call R. Metz to discuss the possibility of changing

the site,

A budget outline was not submitted to the committee as Mhartin
Krauter was not present.

Charles smith will present the year end report at the next
meeting.

rMeeting was adjourned at bi122 p.n.

The next meeting will be held on dMarch 15, 1995, 7:00 p.m.
at the Town Hall.



